Raton AER

The Raton Unit of the New Mexico Educational Retiree Association



The Raton Unit of the New Mexico Educational Retiree Association would like to invite everyone to attend our meetings which are held every second Tuesday of the month at 10am at the All Season Restaurant.

Come by and visit us and enjoy a good time with your fellow retirees

Officers:

Co Presidents

Nancy Poe

Vice President

Barbara Bonahoom

Legislative Chair

Marian Ray

Secretary

Jan Schumpert

Treasurer

Mary Yaksich

Membership Chairman

Betty Rea

Legislative Chairman

Barbara Bonahoom

Meetings:

The 2nd Tuesday of each month, excluding June and July, at the All Seasons Restaurant at $9:00~\mathrm{am}$